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International
Olympic
Committee

The President

Mr Mahmoud Khosravi Vafa
President

National Olympic Committee of the
Islamic Republic of Iran

Lausanne, 9 September 2022

Dear President,

Please allow me to extend my sincerest congratulations to you on your election as
President of the National Olympic Committee of the Islamic Republic of Iran on

28 August 2022, and my very best wishes for a successful term.

The I0C looks forward to working closely with you and to pursuing its joint efforts with
your NOC and the relevant authorities with a view to ensuring full respect for the
principles and rules of the Olympic Charter, in particular the principles of political

neutrality and non-discrimination in sport.

The 10C remains also fully committed to supporting and assisting your NOC in
performing its mission and daily activities, in the interest of the Olympic Movement and

the athletes in the Islamic Republic of Iran.

Wishing you all the very best and looking forward to the opportunity of meeting you soon,

| remain,

Yours sincerely,
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